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Dear Parents,        29th September  
 
 
Getting to know our bodies – naming body parts 
 
As part of Year 1s PSHE curriculum they will be learning about humans and what is the 

same and different.   Year 1 will be using NSPCC resources to support their teaching, as 

well as focusing on body parts it reinforces how to stay safe and ask for help, if needed.  

 

As this is part of the curriculum there is no right to withdraw but if you do have any 

questions regarding what will be discussed in the session then don’t hesitate to ask.   

 

The sessions will involve discussions on: 

• Body parts and how some parts are private.  

• Naming body parts using scientific words such as penis, vulva, bottom/buttocks, 

nipple, testicle.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to ask any questions,  

 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 
Miss Day  
Deputy Headteacher  
 


